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Essentials of Life-Span Development 6e Connecting research and results. As a
master teacher,John Santrock connects students to current research and realworld application,helping students see how developmental psychology plays a
role in their own lives and future careers. Through an integrated,
personalized digital learning program, students gain the insight they need
to study smarter and improve performance.
Loose Leaf Version of Essential Life-Span Development and Connect Access
Card John Santrock’s A Topical Approach to Life-Span Development combines
the most current research with a proven pedagogical system to provide
instructors and students with the best-selling topically arranged
introduction to lifespan development. Drawing on a who's who list of expert
consultants in all areas of developmental psychology, Santrock once again
provides a trusted, comprehensive, readable, and engaging survey of the
field. Rich applications and examples from a range of areas such as
parenting, health care, and education ensure that students will remain
engaged with the material. Significant revisions for the 5th edition include
updated discussions of health and well-being as well as expanded coverage of
diversity, culture, and gender.
Essentials of Life-Span Development
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Essentials of Life-Span Development
Test Item File [to Accompany] Life-span Development [by John W. Santrock],
Sixth Edition Understanding the Life Course provides a uniquely
comprehensive guide to understanding the entire life course from an
interdisciplinary perspective. Combining the important insights sociology
and psychology have to bring to the study of the life course, the book
presents the concept's theoretical underpinnings in an accessible style,
supported by real-life examples. What do reality TV shows such as Supernanny
really tell us about child development? Are teenage rebellions and midlife
crises written into our DNA? Does being a grandparent - or even a greatgrandparent - equate to being old? This book encourages readers to think
about these questions by highlighting the many different ways the life
course can be interpreted, including themes of linearity and multidirectionality, continuity and discontinuity, and the interplay between
nature and nurture, or genetics and culture. From birth and becoming a
parent, to death and grieving for the loss of others, key research studies
and theories are introduced, and their contemporary relevance and validity
discussed. All stages of the life course are considered in conjunction with
issues of social inequality (such as social class, race/ethnicity and
gender) and critical examination of lay viewpoints. The book's comprehensive
coverage of the life course counters the limitations of working with a
certain group or age category in isolation, and its interdisciplinary focus
recognizes the centrality of working in and across multi-professional teams
and organizations. It will be essential reading for students on vocational
programmes in social work, the allied health professions, nursing and
education, and will provide thought-provoking insight into the wider
contexts of the life course for students of psychology and sociology.
Life-span Development Study Guide As a master teacher, John Santrock
connects current research with real-world application, helping students see
how developmental psychology plays a role in their own lives and future
careers. Through an integrated learning goals system, this comprehensive and
chronological approach to lifespan development helps students gain the
insight they need to study smarter, stay focused, and improve performance.
Life-span Development Connecting researchand results. As a master
teacher,John Santrock connects students to current research and real-world
application,helping students see how developmental psychology plays a role
in their ownlives and future careers. Through an integrated, personalized
digital learningprogram, students gain the insight they need to study
smarter and improve performance.
Handbook of Life-Span Development
A Topical Approach to Life-Span Development with Connect Access Card
Reviewers and adopters have praised John Santrock's "A Topical Approach to
Life-Span Development" text for its themes of research, applications, and
contexts, and students have loved it for its pedagogy and accessible
writing. Building on these strengths, the third edition features more than
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2,100 citations from the 21st century and new "Careers in Life-Span
Development" boxes.
Loose Leaf for A Topical Approach to Life-Span Development Why are you
assigning or considering a brief Human Development text? Is it because your
students do not complete the reading in a comprehensive text? Do you run out
of time trying to cover the entire lifespan over the course of a few months?
Do your students struggle to retain the sheer volume of information in the
course? Instructors across the country, looking for a streamlined text that
captures the core concepts of life-span development are excited for John
Santrock's Essentials of Life-Span Development, 3e. Essentials of Life-Span
Development 3e was developed to help meet the ever-changing needs of
students in the lifespan course. Knowing that students do not often read the
text and have poor study skills, Essentials introduces LearnSmart, McGrawHill's adaptive study tool, that helps students know what they know, and
more importantly what they don’t know, to become more efficient and
effective learners. Connect is the only integrated learning system that
empowers students by continuously adapting to deliver precisely what they
need, when they need it, and how they need it, so that your class time is
more engaging and effective. Based on hallmark features: its expert
contributors, updated research, and focus on applications, Santrock provides
the most dependable and current presentation of life-span development
available, and he does so in a briefer format with LearnSmart, helping to
ensure that your students will read and appreciate the material while seeing
the applications to their everyday life. McGraw-Hill's new Milestones video
and assessment program helps bring the course material to life, so your
students can witness development as it unfolds.
Loose Leaf for Life-Span Development Connect with John Santrock's Topical
Approach to Lifespan Development and connect with success. Informed and
driven by research. At McGraw-Hill, we have spent thousands of hours with
you and your students, working to understand the key needs and concerns you
face in the Human Development course. The most common topics raised include
managing the vast amount of content inherent to a Lifespan course and
ensuring the dependability of the assigned material – is it current and
accurate? The result of this research is John Santrock's A Topical Approach
to Lifespan Development, 7e. Santrock ensures students complete and
understand the assigned material in a number of ways: Santrock's hallmark
Learning Goals pedagogy provides a comprehensive roadmap to the text
material, clearly pointing out the core concepts fundamental to students'
learning and performance. Connect is the only integrated learning system
that empowers students by continuously adapting to deliver precisely what
they need, when they need it, and how they need it, so that your class time
is more engaging and effective. McGraw-Hill's LearnSmart increases students'
efficiency in studying by identifying what they know and don't know and
provides immediate remediation, helping them to learn the material they are
struggling with. The connections theme continues in the 7th edition, showing
students the different aspects of lifespan development and helping them to
better understand the concepts. This recurring theme of connections –
Developmental Connections, Topical Connections, Connecting Development to
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Life, Connecting with Careers, and Connections through Research – ties
together concepts from across chapters to reinforce the learning process and
connect the material to students' everyday lives and future aspirations.
McGraw-Hill's Milestones video and assessment program helps bring the course
material to life, so your students can witness real children developing over
time. And of course, all of this material is informed by our unique board of
expert contributors – a who's who of developmental psychology – who ensure
the material is as accurate and up-to-date as possible.
LOOSELEAF FOR ESSENTIALS OF LIFE-SPAN DEVELOPMENT Offers a theory-driven
approach to understanding human development from two perspectives - the
psychoanalytic and the cognitive. This book presents thoughts on the South
African context and the impact it has on development. It is suitable for
undergraduates, postgraduates and health professionals.
A Practical Approach to Life Satisfaction
Life-Span Development
SmartBook Access Card for Life-Span Development
Developmental Psychology Connecting research and results. As a master
teacher, John Santrock connects students to current research and real-world
application, helping students see how developmental psychology plays a role
in their own lives and future careers. Through an integrated, personalized
digital learning program, students gain the insight they need to study
smarter and improve performance.
Outdoor Leadership Connecting research and results. As a master teacher,
John Santrock connects students to current research and real-world
application, helping students see how developmental psychology plays a role
in their own lives and future careers. Through an integrated, personalized
digital learning program, students gain the insight they need to study
smarter and improve performance.
Loose Leaf for Life-Span Development with Connect Access Card Connecting
research and results. As a master teacher, John Santrock connects students
to current research and real-world application, helping students see how
developmental psychology plays a role in their own lives and future careers.
Through an integrated, personalised digital learning program, students gain
the insight they need to study smarter and improve performance.
Der nackte Affe Connecting researchand results. As a master teacher,John
Santrock connects students to current research and real-world
application,helping students see how developmental psychology plays a role
in their ownlives and future careers. Through an integrated, personalized
digital learningprogram, students gain the insight they need to study
smarter and improve performance.
Life-Span Development Santrock, Essentials of Life-Span Development, First
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Canadian Edition is an exciting new resource that offers essential content
in a student-friendly format. Featuring shorter chapters and interactive
study modules, Santrock 1ce covers all periods of the human life-span
chronologically from the prenatal period through late adulthood and death.
Santrock, Essentials of Life-Span Development, First Canadian Edition is
ideal for one-semester Life-Span Development courses at both colleges and
universities, or for any learner eager to explore the essentials of lifespan development.
Looseleaf for LifeSpan Development Grit—defined as persistence and passion
despite obstacles—has received much attention, yet books on this theme often
idolize achievements at the expense of mental health. For instance, by the
time Ernest Hemingway earned the Nobel Prize for Literature in 1954, he had
demonstrated true grit by enduring an injury of war, witnessing the Spanish
Civil War, and writing fifteen groundbreaking volumes of literature. Yet by
1961, he had divorced three women and died by suicide. This book shifts the
paradigm around grit away from accomplishments to a far more attainable and
pleasing end: life satisfaction, which results in a deep, abiding, and
overarching sense of contentment with life. A Practical Approach to Life
Satisfaction argues that constantly striving to pursue accolades is more
likely to drive individuals into the ground instead of leading them to
fulfillment. However, when grit works together with emotional intelligence,
it can yield marked improvements in life satisfaction. Written in an
engaging style, this book is an essential resource for teachers, parents,
and other caregivers who shape the next generation. It weaves academic
content with personal narratives and reflective questions so you can hone
the tool of grit with emotional intelligence to achieve life satisfaction.
A Topical Approach to Life-span Development Print+CourseSmart
A Topical Approach to Lifespan Development
A Topical Approach to Life-Span Development Connect with Lifespan
Development and connect with success Informed and driven by research. At
McGraw-Hill, we have spent thousands of hours with you and your students,
working to understand the key needs and concerns you face in Human
Development courses. The most common topics raised include managing the vast
amount of content inherent to a Lifespan course and ensuring the
dependability of the assigned material—is it current and accurate? The
result of this research is John Santrock’s Life-Span Development. Life-Span
Development ensures students complete and understand the assigned material
in a number of ways: Santrock’s hallmark Learning Goals pedagogy provides a
comprehensive roadmap to the text material, clearly pointing out the core
concepts fundamental to students’ learning and performance. Our adaptive
study tool, LearnSmart, increases students’ efficiency in studying by
identifying what they know, and more importantly what they don’t know,
providing immediate remediation for the areas in which they are struggling.
At the same time, instructors have access to powerful, visual reports
allowing them to quickly see where students’ strengths and weaknesses lie.
Connect is the only integrated learning system that empowers students by
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continuously adapting to deliver precisely what they need, when they need
it, and how they need it, so that your class time is more engaging and
effective. The 14th edition continues with the connections theme to help
students better understand the concepts among the different aspects of lifespan development. This recurring theme of connections—Developmental
Connections, Topical Connections, Connecting Development to Life, Connecting
with Careers, and Connections through Research—ties together concepts from
across chapters to reinforce the learning process and connects the material
to students’ everyday lives and future aspirations. Our Milestones of
Development video series helps bring the course material to life, allowing
students to witness development as it unfolds. And of course, all of the
text material is informed by Life-Span Development’s unique board of expert
consultants—a who’s who of developmental psychology—who make sure the
material is as accurate and up-to-date as possible.
Life-Span Development 16E (Bound)
A Topical Approach to Lifespan Development 10e As a master teacher, John
Santrock connects students to current research and real-world application,
helping students see how developmental psychology plays a role in their own
lives and future careers. Through an integrated, personalized digital
learning program, students gain the insight they need to study smarter and
improve performance.
Looseleaf for A Topical Approach to Life-Span Development Reviewers and
adopters have praised John Santrock's A Topical Approach to Life-Span
Development text for its themes of research, applications, and contexts, and
students have loved it for its pedagogy and accessible writing. Building on
these strengths, the third edition features more than 2,100 citations from
the 21st century and new "Careers in Life-Span Development" boxes.
Santrock As a master teacher, John Santrock connects students to current
research and real-world application, helping students see how developmental
psychology plays a role in their own lives and future careers. Through an
integrated, personalized digital learning program, students gain the insight
they need to study smarter and improve performance.
Life Span Development
Understanding the Life Course
Life-Span Development with Connect Access Card
Life-Span Development
Loose Leaf for A Topical Approach to Life-Span Development with Connect Plus
Access Card
Fresh Perspectives: Introduction to Psychology As a master teacher, John
Santrock in Life-Span Development, 16th edition connects students to current
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research and real-world application helping students see how developmental
psychology plays a role in their own lives and future careers. Through an
integrated personalised digital learning program students gain the insight
they need to study smarter and improve performance.
A Topical Approach to Life-span Development Connecting Research & Results As
a master teacher, Santrock connects students to current research and real
world application. His integrated, personalized learning program gives
students the insight they need to study smarter and improve performance.
Connect with Life-Span Development and connect with success! Informed and
driven by research. At McGraw-Hill Education, we have spent thousands of
hours with you and your students, working to understand the key needs and
concerns you face in Human Development courses. The most common topics
raised include managing the vast amount of content inherent to this course
and ensuring the dependability of the assigned material—is it current and
accurate? The result of this research is John Santrock’s Life-Span
Development. Life-Span Development ensures students complete and understand
the assigned material in a number of ways: Santrock’s hallmark Learning
Goals pedagogy provides a comprehensive roadmap to the text material,
clearly pointing out the core concepts fundamental to students’ learning and
performance. Our LearnSmart Advantage adaptive study tools increase
students’ efficiency in studying by identifying what they know, and more
importantly what they don’t know, providing immediate remediation for the
areas in which they are struggling. At the same time, instructors have
access to powerful visual reports allowing them to quickly see where
students’ strengths and weaknesses lie. Connect Lifespan takes your
instruction and your students’ learning experience to the next level without
requiring hours of setup whether you are teaching face-to-face, online, or
in a hybrid setting. The 15th edition continues with the connections theme
to help students better understand the concepts among the different aspects
of human development. This recurring theme of connections—Developmental
Connections, Topical Connections, Connecting Development to Life, Connecting
with Careers, and Connections through Research—ties together concepts from
across chapters to reinforce the learning process and connects the material
to students’ everyday lives and future aspirations. Our Milestones of
Development video series helps bring the course material to life, allowing
students to witness development as it unfolds. And of course, all of the
text material is informed by Life-Span Development’s unique board of expert
consultants—a who’s who of developmental psychology—who make sure the
material is as accurate and up-to-date as possible.
Loose Leaf for Essentials of Life-Span Development Connect with Life-Span
Development and connect with success. Informed and driven by research. At
McGraw-Hill, we have spent thousands of hours with you and your students,
working to understand the key needs and concerns you face in Human
Development courses. The most common topics raised include managing the vast
amount of content inherent to a Lifespan course and ensuring the
dependability of the assigned material–is it current and accurate? The
result of this research is John Santrock's Life-span Development. Life-span
Development ensures students complete and understand the assigned material
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in a number of ways. Santrock's hallmark Learning Goals pedagogy provides a
comprehensive roadmap to the text material, clearly pointing out the core
concepts fundamental to students' learning and performance. An adaptive
diagnostic tool increases students' efficiency in studying by identifying
what they know and don't know and providing in-the-moment guides to learning
what they do not. The research and development of the 13th edition indicated
that students said that highlighting connections among the different aspects
of life-span development would help them to better understand the concepts.
This recurring theme of connections—Developmental Connections, Topical
Connections, Connecting Development to Life, Connecting with Careers, and
Connections through Research—ties together concepts from across chapters to
reinforce the learning process and connects the material to students'
everyday lives and future aspirations. And the new Milestones video and
assessment program helps bring the course material to life, so your students
can witness development as it unfolds. And of course, all of this material
is informed by Life-span Development's unique board of expert contributors—a
who's who of developmental psychology—who ensure the material is as accurate
and up-to-date as possible.
A Topical Approach to Life-Span Development with PowerWeb Connect with John
Santrock's Topical Approach to Lifespan Development and connect with
success. Informed and driven by research. At McGraw-Hill, we have spent
thousands of hours with you and your students, working to understand the key
needs and concerns you face in the Human Development course. The most common
topics raised include managing the vast amount of content inherent to a
Lifespan course and ensuring the dependability of the assigned material – is
it current and accurate? The result of this research is John Santrock's A
Topical Approach to Lifespan Development, 7e. Santrock ensures students
complete and understand the assigned material in a number of ways:
Santrock's hallmark Learning Goals pedagogy provides a comprehensive roadmap
to the text material, clearly pointing out the core concepts fundamental to
students' learning and performance. McGraw-Hill's LearnSmart increases
students' efficiency in studying by identifying what they know and don't
know and provides immediate remediation, helping them to learn the material
they are struggling with. The connections theme continues in the 7th
edition, showing students the different aspects of lifespan development and
helping them to better understand the concepts. This recurring theme of
connections – Developmental Connections, Topical Connections, Connecting
Development to Life, Connecting with Careers, and Connections through
Research – ties together concepts from across chapters to reinforce the
learning process and connect the material to students' everyday lives and
future aspirations. McGraw-Hill's Milestones video and assessment program
helps bring the course material to life, so your students can witness real
children developing over time. And of course, all of this material is
informed by our unique board of expert contributors – a who's who of
developmental psychology – who ensure the material is as accurate and up-todate as possible.
A Topical Approach to Lifespan Development The book covers these
competencies in a real-world context. Chapter-opening stories provide a
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framework for the chapter content, and learning activities and numerous
examples from North America help you apply that theory and master each
competency. In addition, you7F 19ll be guided through a series of activities
in developing and showcasing leadership abilities through a culminating
professional development portfolio.
LooseLeaf for Life-Span Development
Life-Span Development with Connect Access Card Connect with Lifespan
Development and connect with success Informed and driven by research. At
McGraw-Hill, we have spent thousands of hours with you and your students,
working to understand the key needs and concerns you face in Human
Development courses. The most common topics raised include managing the vast
amount of content inherent to a Lifespan course and ensuring the
dependability of the assigned material—is it current and accurate? The
result of this research is John Santrock’s Life-Span Development. Life-Span
Development ensures students complete and understand the assigned material
in a number of ways: Santrock’s hallmark Learning Goals pedagogy provides a
comprehensive roadmap to the text material, clearly pointing out the core
concepts fundamental to students’ learning and performance. Our adaptive
study tool, LearnSmart, increases students’ efficiency in studying by
identifying what they know, and more importantly what they don’t know,
providing immediate remediation for the areas in which they are struggling.
At the same time, instructors have access to powerful, visual reports
allowing them to quickly see where students’ strengths and weaknesses lie.
Connect is the only integrated learning system that empowers students by
continuously adapting to deliver precisely what they need, when they need
it, and how they need it, so that your class time is more engaging and
effective. The 14th edition continues with the connections theme to help
students better understand the concepts among the different aspects of lifespan development. This recurring theme of connections—Developmental
Connections, Topical Connections, Connecting Development to Life, Connecting
with Careers, and Connections through Research—ties together concepts from
across chapters to reinforce the learning process and connects the material
to students’ everyday lives and future aspirations. Our Milestones of
Development video series helps bring the course material to life, allowing
students to witness development as it unfolds. And of course, all of the
text material is informed by Life-Span Development’s unique board of expert
consultants—a who’s who of developmental psychology—who make sure the
material is as accurate and up-to-date as possible.
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